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My enquiry is

Fiona

Wilson

Dear Ms Laura Hazelton,

Re application 2018/4991/P:

We were alarmed to hear of this application
- we received no notification and only
became aware of it when one of our
members noticed a paper on the pavement!
In fact our members are unanimous in
objecting to the proposed works. This is a
listed building and should be respected as
such. Whether viewed from the street or the
rear the proposed extension degrades the
original building. What is the point of
having listed buildings if people are
allowed to ruin them like this?
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